Creative Hearts 4-H Club

Claire Berry, News Reporter

On June 13, 2021 the Creative Hearts 4-H club had our meeting. We started out with our flag salute and 4-H pledge led by Drew and Jake. Roll call question was, "what is your favorite thing that you have done so far this summer?" Following was reading and approval of minutes, treasurers report and a health and safety report by Frankie. Old business and new business were discussed as well as plans for the upcoming Union County Fair. Demonstrations were given by Anna, Sierra, Alyssa, and Claire. Our next meeting is scheduled for July 18.